DAVID R. MARTIN MAYOR CITY OF STAMFORD, CONNECTICUT



TEL: 203 977 4150 FAX: 203 977 5845

E-MAIL: DMARTIN@STAMFORDCT.GOV

To:

Randall M. Skigen, President,

From:

David R. Martin, Mayor

Date:

November 4, 2014

Re:

Request for Suspension of Rules Item

I ask that you consider suspending your rules at tomorrow's Steering Committee meeting to take up the following item below:

1. Proposed Ordinance; for publication; creating the position of Superintendent of Traffic & Parking.

Stamford has a critical need for someone to handle the myriad traffic and parking issues, and I believe filling this position as soon as possible is in the best interests of our residents.

I will be forwarding a draft ordinance and job description tomorrow.

Thank you for your consideration of this request.

/val

Attachment